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Happy Summer from WATER

WATER is closed for the annual August break. Our interns - Emily Cohen, Joy Harris, and Mary Ann
Kaiser - completed their work with style. We are grateful to them for extending the Alliance.

WATER will reopen in September with a new Loretto intern for the year and two Wesley
Theological Seminary interns for the fall. We look forward to welcoming them to the various
projects and challenges.
Warm wishes to all for a lovely month. We look forward to r+r.

Mary E. Hunt      Diann L. Neu
Co-founders and co-directors
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